Albert Merkel

replied

Thu, 29 Feb 2024

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov>

External Email

Dear Eric,

Thanks for your email. to respond:

for the matters concerning the 2017 and 2019 campaigns, these have to my knowledge, passed the statute of limitations.

for 2021, I registered for the PDC (C1 etc), but ultimately did not run or collect any contributions, so there was nothing to report.

for 2023, as per our phone call, I intend to file the remaining reports as required. this is my first campaign to completion, so I am still familiarizing myself with the end requirements. I will say that no donations or expenditures have gone unreported to my knowledge, I made sure those were all reported. I have asked you to review this file for anything else that I may have missed. I am glad to go through this process as a citizen and for the help the PDC has provided. In the future, I will likely get a dedicated treasurer but at least now I will have some experience to make sure they are doing the job correctly.

Thanks so much,

Al Merkel